
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Monday, December 2, 2019.  
 

Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is:  Whole Wheat Waffles, Turkey Bacon, 
Salad Bar/Fruit and Milk.  Cost is $5.00.  Salad Bar is available for a  
student price of $2.50 as well as a Fresh Fruit Cup for $1.00. 

 
Next Monday, December 9th, is our annual Christmas Dinner.  This is free  

for all students and staff. 
 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  5:30-7:00 Mini Boys Basketball; 

7:00-8:30 p.m. Bantam Girls Basketball. 
 

Please note that due to tomorrow's impending weather the Grade 7 Badminton 
Meet that was scheduled for tomorrow in PTA has been moved to Thursday  
@ 4:00 in PTA. 

 
Families and community members are invited to our annual Christmas 

Concert on Wednesday, December 11th beginning at 1:00 p.m.  Weather 
date will be Friday, December 13th at the same time. 

 
There will be a Holiday school dance on Thursday, Dec. 19. The Gr. 3-5 dance  
will be from 6:00-7:00 p.m. and the Gr. 6-8 dance will be 7:00-9:00 p.m. The cost 

is $2 if you have paid your student fee and $4 if you have not.   The extra $2.00 
will go towards your student fee. Students can wear festive attire if they 

choose! Students will also be required to wear either indoor footwear or socks in 
order to protect the gymnasium floor. We are looking for parents to help chaperone 
this event. Please contact Miss Niles or Mrs. Monteith if you are able to come for the 

Gr. 3-5 dance, the Gr. 6-8 dance or both. Chaperones must have Policy 701 
training.  

 
This Thursday will be the last day for our Pajama Collection Drive.  We have 19 
so far!  Let’s see how many we can get by Thursday.  Students will celebrate on 

Thursday by having a PJs and Books Celebration on Thursday at 12:35 p.m. 
in the gym.  Bring your flashlight to read! 

 
Thank you for supporting this community project. 
 

The following messages are reminders: 
 

A group of Me to We students have decided to put together a few shoe boxes 
of gifts for local children for Christmas.  They plan to have boxes for boys and  
girls.  Items such as books, small toys, socks, and similar things are welcome.   

If you are interested in donating items for these boxes, they may be dropped off  
at the office by December 3rd.  Thank you in advance for helping bring some  

holiday cheer to local boys and girls. 
 



Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 

Mrs. McIntosh 
 

CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 

School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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